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We are pleased to inform you that ArcelorMittal and the United Steelworkers will continue to 
offer a dental and vision program for eligible retirees.  This joint effort has produced a high 
quality, voluntary dental and vision plan.    

If you are receiving this letter, you are currently enrolled in the coverage through the Steel 
Retirees Voluntary Benefits Trust. 

The policy for your current plan will automatically renew effective February 1, 2018.  The new 
rates will be applicable from February 1, 2018 through January 31, 2019.  

Please note that your current invoice reflects these updated rates. 

Rate Changes: 

Below are the monthly rates that were negotiated on your behalf.  Each retiree and family 
member is paying 100% of the rate: 

 

Benefit Changes: 

There are no changes to the current benefit plans at this time.  

If you wish to cancel your coverage, you must submit written notice of cancellation prior to 
the date of renewal. You may submit your request by fax to 216-504-9561 or my mail to: 

 

Steel Retirees Voluntary Benefits Trust 
4853 Galaxy Parkway, Suite K 

Cleveland, OH 44128 
 

We are pleased to bring this opportunity to you.  If you have any questions on the plan, please call our 
Customer Care Center at 1-866-634-9842. 

Sincerely, Steel Retirees Voluntary Benefits  


